
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear sir, dear madam 
patient of Dr Daniel Séguin 

 

 
 I would have liked to be able to write individually to each and everyone of you as 
recognition of the very particular relationships I hold with each of you.  That however is 
not possible. 
 
 I wish to thank you for the confidence you have put in me over the past thirty years 
or so, may it have been in Bourget, Orléans, Clarence Creek or Rockland.  I have always 
tried to do my best in taking care of your medical needs. 
 
 Due to personal health issues, I have had to leave work and although it was not 
planned for me not to return to work, it has become quite clear that I will not return to my 
practice.  During my absence, my colleagues have taken turns to see to your needs and I 
am grateful to them for this.   
 
 We have tried to find a permanent replacement doctor who would take on my 
practice, however this has proven to be quite difficult and the burden too great for my 
colleagues. You have already received a letter written by the administrative team 
regarding my departure and the unfortunate reality that we did not find a replacement 
physician.  Some of you have been taken on by some of my colleagues and others have 
had to seek care elsewhere.  I am sorry for the inconvenience it may have caused and 
believe me when I say I truly wish that I did not have lo leave you hanging like this. 
 
 I will be forever grateful for the chance you gave me to travel with you in this life 
journey.  I wish you health and happiness.  I will be looking forward to meeting you in 
another time and place and context and will keep a very fond memory of each and every 
one of you. 

 

 
Sincerely and in friendship,     
 

 

 
Daniel R Séguin 

 


